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This language from the 2014 ACCJC Standards provides direction for the work of both AIQ and PRC: 
 

Standard I.B.9. The institution engages in continuous, broad based, systematic evaluation and 
planning. The institution integrates program review, planning, and resource allocation into a 
comprehensive process that leads to accomplishment of its mission and improvement of institutional 
effectiveness and academic quality. Institutional planning addresses short- and long-range needs for 
educational programs and services and for human, physical, technology, and financial resources. (ER 
19) 

 
Eligibility Requirement 19.  Institutional Planning and Evaluation 
The institution systematically evaluates and makes public how well and in what ways it is 
accomplishing its purposes, including assessment of student learning outcomes.  The institution 
provides evidence of planning for improvement of institutional structures and processes, student 
achievement of educational goals, and student learning.  The institution assess progress toward 
achieving its stated goals and makes decisions regarding improvement through an ongoing and 
systematic cycle of evaluation, integrated planning, resource allocation, implementation, and 
reevaluation. (Standard I.B.I and I.C.3) 

 
Accreditation & Institutional Quality Committee (AIQ) https://committees.kccd.edu/bc/committee/accreditation 

 AIQ and the Standard IV.D team (Multi-College Districts or Systems) have reviewed the Accreditation 
Survey results for publication.  A data coach has analyzed the information and will make presentations 
to the Academic Senate on April 29 and College Council on May 1. 

 The Standard IV.D team (Multi-College Districts or Systems) is reviewing the district office response to 
District Recommendations 1-4. 

 
Program Review Committee (PRC) https://committees.kccd.edu/bc/committee/programreview  

 PRC has reviewed and revised forms for 2015 and posted them to the website.  Click on the blue 
“Resources” button. 

 Anna Agenjo, Jennifer Johnson, and Kristin Rabe provided a ‘chair-to-chair’ workshop at FCDC on April 
24. 

 PRC will offer a half day “hands on” workshop the morning of Wednesday, May 20 as part of the 
Professional Development Institute.  The focus will be on getting started on the 2015 program review.  
Areas are encouraged to send teams.  

 PRC voted unanimously to add a third co-chair and revised the committee charge accordingly to 
include one faculty, one classified, and one administrative co-chair, following the model of Professional 
Development and EODAC. 
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